
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you for wearing your mask at the courts when you are not playing and 

for using the supplied hand sanitizer. 
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU SIGN UP ON THE ONLINE MEMBERSHIP FORM.  

EVERYONE needs to sign up for the 2020-21 season.  As of today, 225 MRPBClub members!! 

 
2021 PICKLEBALL RULE CHANGES 

 Do not forget the new pickleball rules are in effect.  To check them out use the link in 

the newsletter email.  Look at the new ‘DROP SERVE’, there are some GREAT videos on the new 

serves on the facebook page - Mesa Regal Pickleball Friends & Players. 
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SCHEDULED COURT CHANGES THIS WEEK 

** NOTE – 2.5 training resumes this Friday, Jan. 8, 2021. 

- New scheduled play 2.5-3.0 Round Robin starts this Friday 3-5pm, Jan. 8, 2021. Invites 

have been sent out to registered skill level players for signup genius, Email Clarence at 

president@mrpickleballclub.com for more information on this scheduled event Thanks Clarence! 

- New schedule play Monday 3-5 Lorne’s Commemorative Play – Dale and Lionel are bringing 

back this scheduled play that Lorne created while Lorne enjoys his winter home in beautiful 

Kelowna, B.C.  This scheduled play is by invite, contact Lionel for info.   

 

NEW YEARS DAY ROUND ROBIN SOCIAL – ANOTER SUCCESS 

 Well, they say a NEW YEAR brings new, exciting ventures.  Friday’s new year social was 

just that…..a GREAT time was had by all!!   

 

 
 

 

 
                                                             

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please be considerate for others in this scheduled event and if signed up, be at the courts by 

8:45 or 10:45 to register and warm up for your session. 

 

 

LADDERS COURT WINNERS – December 30  
 Court 1 –   SORRY – NO RESULTS  Court 2 –  
 Court 3 –   POSTED THIS WEEK  Court 4 –  

 Court 5 –        Court 6 –  

  Court 7 –    BUT……. 

CONGRATS TO ALL PLAYERS FOR YOUR GREAT SPORTSMANSHIP ON THE 

COURTS!!! 

WEDNESDAY LADDER RESULTS   
9:00-10:30  &  11:00-12:30 

THANK Marilyn personally for organizing this! 

Want to sign up for ladders play?   

**Email Marilyn at  m.greenekehl@gmail.com 

to get your name on the list! 
 

 

 

Thanks, 

Colleen for 

organizing!! 
 

 

A New Year 

Reminder….. 

Enjoy each 

moment of your 

day! 
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SATURDAY SHOOTOUT – January  

 A huge THANKS to Craig Carlton and his helper Marilyn K for taking over the coordination of 

our Saturday Shootout.  You both ROCK!!!  Thanks to Harold for your work setting this up! 

 

Shootout Results - First Round      Shootout Results - Second Round 

       Court Winners!           Court Winners! 

Court 1 – Janet T (44pts Perfect Score) Court 1 –Marilyn K (44pts Perfect Score) 

Court 2 – Kevin C     Court 2 – Janet T  

Court 3 – Tom B (44pts Perfect Score) Court 3 – Gary F  

Court 4 – Connie C     Court 4 – Connie C (44pts Perfect Score)  

Court 5 – Colleen J     Court 5 – Ken S  (44pts Perfect Score) 

Court 6 – Craig C     Court 6 – Ed M  (44pts Perfect Score) 

Court 7 – Larry C     Court 7 – Clarence L 

WOW – Lots of perfect scores….MR must have a good training program !!! 
 

MRPC RATINGS 
    Do you need a rating??? To join any skill-level MRPC activity, you need to have either a 

USAPA or MRPC rating.    If you need a MRPC rating, please contact Clarence Lindblom, Ratings 

Committee, at president@mrpickleballclub.com .   
 

WHY SIGN OUR MEMBERSHIP FORM? 
 Membership in the Mesa Regal Pickleball Club is FREE….so why do we ask you to fill out a 

form?   There are two important reasons we need you to fill in a membership form.  One, and 

most importantly, is to have emergency contact information for you in case you are injured on 

the courts (that is why you wear your name badge too!).  Secondly, the numbers of pickleball 

members are reported to Cal Am management on an annual basis in our struggle for more 

pickleball courts.  It is also a requirement for you to play in any of our scheduled events. 

 

MRPBCLUB CLOTHING 

 THANKS to JoAnn Miller for organizing our club clothing this season.  We will all be 

looking sharp when we step on the courts in fashion…haha!!  T-shirts, polo shirts, hats and 

visors are up for ordering.  If you are interested in ordering, email JoAnn at 

Mesababy01@yahoo.com to order or for more information.   THANKS, JoANN! 
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UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS 

 If you play in a tournament and have a result you would like to share with the club….email 

newsletter@mrpickleballclub.com  and I will add that to our newsletter! 

Tournaments, currently, are limited.  Keep up to date on tournaments in our area by going 

to:  www.pickleballtournaments.com   

  

That’s all for this week folks…..keep safe, keep positive, 

keep smiling, and happy playing!!!! 
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